
 

 

NOTICE OF UPCOMING RFQ OPPORTUNITY 

CITY OF ARLINGTON 
2023 REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS  

The 2023 Request for Qualifications (RFQ) for engineering, architectural and professional 
services related to the City’s Capital Improvements Programs will be released on Friday,  
October 7, 2022. 

The City will conduct a Public Meeting on Friday, October 14, 2022 

9:00 am – 10:00 am  

Council Chambers 
101 W Abram Street 

Arlington, Texas 76010 
 

The intent of the public meeting is to explain the RFQ process, the contents of your submittal 
and  the City’s MWBE policy.  This meeting is not mandatory but is highly recommended.  

 
Questions submitted to the City by October 12, 2022 may be answered during the meeting.  

Please direct questions to AnnualRFQ@arlingtontx.gov. 
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